
Benjamin Majsterek 
 
I am in support of banning the dumping of sewage into any of our marine waterways (or
freshwater). The current dumping probably has a negative effect on the salmon (in one way or
another), and if we want wild salmon for generations to come (as I do), I believe we need to start
acting now. The state should do everything it can to ensure that only the highest level of treated
waters/waste enter into our freshwater and marine water ways. 

Thank you for reading my comment.
 


